

ACCREDITING BUREAU OF HEALTH EDUCATION SCHOOLS | ABHES

6116 Executive Boulevard, Suite 730 • North Bethesda, MD 20852 Tel: 301.291.7550 • Email: info@abhes.org

ABHES BULLETIN

TO: ABHES-accredited Institutions and Programs

FROM: India Y. Tips, Executive Director

DATE: June 26, 2023

SUBJECT: Commissioner Nominating Committee Election Results

In accordance with the Bylaws of the Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES), a ballot was sent to the membership on Friday, June 23, 2023, to elect two members from an ABHES-accredited institution or program to serve on the Commissioner Nominating Committee.

ABHES is pleased to announce the election of the below individuals to serve a two-year term beginning July 1, 2023.

- Dr. Melissa Kaulbach
 Chief Academic Officer, Institute of Medical Business Careers, Erie, Pennsylvania
- Melvyn Weiner
 President, Mandl School, The College of Allied Health, New York, New York

Thank you to all who participated in the election process for the Commissioner Nominating Committee.